Dear Brethren August 8, 2022

The new school year has started back up, and I am looking forward to continuing my studies at

the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian Development. For the first quarter of this new

school year. I will be taking four classes. On Monday, I have Alleged contradictions and studies

from the books of, Galatians, Ephesians, Philippians, and Colossians. On Tuesday studies from

the books of James 1,2 Peter, 1,2,3 John and Jude, and on Thursday, The Philosophy of God. I

will have more to write to you as the school year continues. I continue to ask for prayers as I

continue my studies at the school of preaching.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate

Dear Brethren September 6, 2022

Week five of the quarter (Mid-term week) has come upon us. My classes are going well, and all four of them are challenging my mind each lesson I have for class. All of them are helping me to better understand a section of scripture more perfectly. I get to use the material to teach others about it by putting it into my sermons, and Bible classes that I teach. I really enjoy the classes I have this quarter and everything I am learning at the School of Preaching. I continue to ask for prayers as I study at the Tri-Cities School of Preaching & Christian Development. I will write more unto you as the school year continue.

In Christian Love

Denver K. Tate